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Hot Chocolate and Onesies 
On February 14th DMS students were visited by 
a hot chocolate truck at morning line up. All 
students were invited to wear their pajamas or 
favorite onesie. Thank you to the PTO for 
sponsoring this event.   	

	
Week	of	
Kindness	
	
This	past	week	DMS	
students	celebrated	a	
“Week	of	Kindness.”	Each	
day	had	a	different	dress	
theme	including	Hawaiin	
shirt	day,	super	hero	day	
and	a	school	spirit	wear	
day.			

Art Work at the Library 
 
Stop by the Demarest Public Library to see 
some beautiful artwork by the young artists of 
Demarest Middle School.    
 
	

Valentines for Veterans 
This month our student council and KARE 
clubs created Valentine’s Day Cards which were 
sent to veterans across New Jersey. This event 
was sponsored by the office of Representative 
Josh Gottheimer. 	

Lunar New Year 
On	February	9th	DMS	engaged	in	
a	Lunar	New	Year	celebration.	
The	event	consisted	of	an	
orchestral	performance	of	
Arirang	Amazing	Grace,	Kpop	
dance,	a	Water	Sleeves	dance,	
taekwondo	demonstration,	and	
Nanta.	Thank	you	to	the	Korean	
Demarest	Parent	Association	for	
organizing	the	event.			
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Upcoming	Events	at	DMS		
-2/19-2/23	School	Closed	for	February	Break	
-2/27	Sixth	Grade	Parent	Meeting	for	Fairview	Lake	Trip	
-3/6-3/7	PTO	Book	Fair	
-3/19	8th	Grade	Parent	Meeting	for	the	Washington	DC	Trip	
-3/21	&	3/22	Performance	of	Our	School	Play	
-3/25	Congressman	Josh	Gottheimer	Visits	DMS	for	a	Student	Town	
Hall	
-3/26	Marc	Gussen	from	the	Nature	Center	Visits	our	5th	Grade	
	

Upcoming	Events	

Book Fair 
DMS is looking forward to its book fair on 
March 6th and 7th. We will also be hosting an 
afterschool event on March 7th from 3:05-5PM. 
Students are invited to bring their families to 
this event.  
  
 
	
	

Artificial 
Intelligence 
DMS eighth graders are 
currently researching the 
ethics associated with 
artificial intelligence in 
preparation for a piece of 
persuasive writing on the 
topic. 	

Shrek 
Our student performers are excitedly rehearsing for 
their performance of Shrek! Performances will be 
held on March 21st and 22nd.   
	

Meadowlands 
Environmental 
Center 
This week DMS fifth graders visited 
the Meadowlands Environmental 
Center this week for a field trip! 

 
	


